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JEWELLERY IN PHYSICAL EDUCATION

At Southfields Primary School, we follow the guidelines set by the Department of Education
which states that pupils should not be allowed to wear any form of jewellery during physical
activities in school.  This is due to Health and Safety of the pupil and others around them.

If you wish to request for your child to be allowed to take part in Physical Education wearing
his/her ear studs, you must sign the declaration below.

Name of Child: ……………………………………………………… Class:……………………...

I wish to request that my child be allowed to take part in physical education wearing his/her ear
studs.

I understand that National Regulations recommend that all jewellery is removed for physical
activities for Health and Safety reasons. I also understand that in the event of any injury arising
from my child wearing ear studs, the school will not be prepared to accept any legal
responsibility for such injury.

Signed (Parent/Guardian) ………………………………………………….. Date: ……………….

This declaration will be stored securely in accordance with GDPR, for the duration of time your
pupil is enrolled in our school at which point it will be destroyed securely.
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